
 

 

 

 

 

 

Frogwell Primary School Newsletter 

 

10th March 2023 
 

Attendance 
This week’s attendance  

The highest attending classes this week were: 

• Lewis – 93.6% 

• Fox – 92.2% 

• Donaldson and Rowling – 90% 

The top class gets extra playtime! Attendance was 

very low this week across the whole school. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent-Teacher Association – meeting reminder 
Please remember you are all invited to a meeting to talk about the possibilities for a new PTA. This is from 18:00-

19:00 on Wednesday 15th March at school. Please note that this will need to be an adults-only meeting; we 

cannot accommodate any children. Please come to the front office at 18:00. 

 

 

Online safety information 
At school we often hear about apps and sites the children are accessing  

at home and sometimes these are inappropriate for their age. It is often the 

case that parents are unaware of the age ratings for the some of the things  

children are looking at. It is absolutely essential that all parents have strong  

parental controls set up on their children’s devices, for all age groups. Attached  

to the email this newsletter was sent with are help sheets for setting up parental  

controls on for iOS and Android devices. 

 

 

Support for families 
We would like to signpost a charity called Ruksak45218 that may be able to provide support to families in 

need, via a school referral. Ruksak can provide household items, clothes (including school uniform), shoes, 

toys, stationery and other items for families in need across Wiltshire. Families need to be referred via a 

professional service such as the school but the charity aims to support as many children as they can. 

If you feel you need support, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with Mrs Galvin or Miss Wakeham from the 

Pastoral Team. All requests for referrals will be handled with discretion. 

 

“We believe in the total equality of ALL young persons 

and that they should be able to concentrate on their 

education, free from concerns and distractions over the 

lack of essential items, they should have, that others on 

occasion, take for granted. We firmly believe that No 

Young Person Should Go Without.” (Ruksak 45218) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Parent/Carer Consultation Evenings 
We are holding our Spring Parent/Carer Consultation Evenings on Tuesday 21st March (16.00-18.30) and 

Thursday 23rd March (15:30-17:30). Booking information has been sent out separately and it is great to see that 

a large number of families are already signed up for appointments. Rugby Club will continue on 21st March 

as normal but Drama and Gym Clubs that week will not be running. Please be aware that appointment slots 

are limited and teachers cannot offer multiple appointments for the same child. Where parents are 

separated, it is expected that they will share one appointment slot except for the very small number of families 

where there is a very strong welfare-related reason, such as a court order, preventing it. 

 

 

 

School news 
 

Red Nose Day – Friday 17th March 

To celebrate Red Nose Day and raise money for Comic Relief, we invite all the children to dress up in red 

clothing on Friday 17th March for a minimum donation of £1. Please make sure that your red items are still 

suitable for running around / active play and are sensible enough for school. 

 

Mothers’ Day gift fundraising 

For Mothers’ Day, we are doing something special to allow the children to make and gift wrap a special hand 

made present for mum, stepmum, grandma, nanny, auntie...any woman who is special to them really! This 

will also be a fundraising opportunity for the school to go towards an activity we are planning for the summer. 

The children will be making something (we can’t spoil the surprise by saying what!) and for £1 they can have 

it gift-wrapped to take home and give to their special someone. The office have set up an online payment 

system so please pay £1 ASAP if you would like your child to take part. 

 

Rugby Club 

The Year 5 and 6 after-school rugby 

club with Bath Rugby has been going 

brilliantly, with lots of skills being learnt 

and practised each week. This club is 

running as part of our participation in 

the Bath Rugby Schools Partnership 

Programme, something we have 

funded through the use of some of 

our Sport Premium. 
 

  

  

 



 

Diary dates for 2022-23 

 

Wed 15th March Meeting to discuss potential new PTA (6pm-7pm at 

school) 

Tues 21st and Thurs 23rd March Parent/Carer Consultation Evenings 

Thurs 30th March Morpurgo Class to Hardenhuish (all day) 

Fri 31st March 2023 Last day of Term 4 

3rd April – 14th April 2023 Easter holidays 

Mon 17th April 2023 TD day – no school for children 

Tues 18th April 2023 Start of Term 5 

Mon 8th May 2023 Extra Bank Holiday for the Coronation of His Majesty King 

Charles III 

Tues 9th – Fri 12th May 2023 Year 6 SATs week 

Friday 12th May Children’s Coronation picnic (after Y6 SATs!) 

Fri 26th May 2023 Last day of Term 5 

29th May – 2nd June 2023 Half term 

Mon 5th June 2023 Start of Term 6 

Fri 23rd June 2023 TD day – no school for children 

Tues 25th July 2023 Last day of Term 6 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

  

 



Chippenham Uniform Exchange 

 
 


